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“Operation Tiny Tots” 

 
 

Because of the world wide “Supply Chain Issues/Shortages” and the 

“COVID-19 Pandemic,” many local Valencia County families with 

young children (ages new born to 5 years old) are having significant 

difficulty purchasing diapers, clothing, formula and many other needed 

infant care items.  For that reason Post 9676 has launched “Operation 

Tiny Tots.” 
 

Post Commander Pino is respectfully requesting all VFW Members, 

local businesses, and residents to help these families in whatever way 

they can.  He is respectfully requesting donations of new or gently used 

infant clothing, infant care items or cash donation to the Post’s 

“Operation Tiny Tots Fund,” which can be made on this website: 

Please click here to donate: Operation Tiny Totes 

 

The Post will then distribute donated items and purchased items directly 

to needy families or to organizations that can assist in distributing these 

items.  If you have any questions regarding “Operation Tiny Tots” 

please call Post Quartermaster, Jack Lovato at 505-550-4076 or Post 

Commander Pino at 505-414-0288. 

 

Your donation will be greatly appreciated.  Thank you. 

 

Post Quartermaster 

Jack Lovato 

https://www.paypal.com/donate/?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=QUHQR6EAHCG84&source=url

